
Weare Heritage Commission 
March 27, 2013 
Draft Minutes 

 
Present: Tanya Krajcik, Chair; George Malette, Vice Chair and John Lawton. 
 
Excused: Betty Straw 
 
Guests: Sherry Burdick 
 
Minutes: Motion to approve the minutes of November 28, 2012 as written was made by 
John with a second by George, all voted in favor. 
 
NH DOT Rt 77 Project: We discussed the NH DOT Rt 77 project, to replace the old 
guardrail with new steel beam guardrail. The Commission decided that as long as this 
project is only replacing the existing steel cables with steel beams that it is not impacting 
any historic or cultural resource of the Town of Weare. George will e-mail Cathy 
Goodman at NH DOT with the Commissions response to the project. 
 
Town Wide Survey: There was discussion about the Town Wide Survey among the 
Commission members and guest, Sherry Burdick , President of the Weare Historical 
Society. George Malette had spoken with Betty Straw; Betty’s question for the 
Commission was “Of other towns that have completed a Town Wide Survey, what are 
they able to do with it”? Tanya said that she would follow up on this question and see 
what she could find out. 
 
The next meeting is Wednesday, April 24, 2013 at 6:30pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, George Malette 
 
 
 


